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In The Meaning of Marriage,
Timothy Keller, along with
Kathy, his wife of thirty-
six years, draws a profound
portrait of marriage from
the pages of Scripture that
neither idealizes nor
rejects the institution but
points us back to the
relationship between God and
man. The result is a vision
for marriage that is
refreshingly frank and
unsentimental, yet hopeful
and beautiful.

The Meaning of Marriage —
Timothy Keller
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will do to make the other
more themselves. It is not
about what I can get out of
the other. The subtle
reflection is made that
marriage, even blissfully
happy marriage, is not
complete. It is a signpost,
pointing in another
direction, in a direction
where there is the greatest
joy.

The Meaning of Marriage:
Facing the Complexities of
...
marriage noun (TWO PEOPLE)
B1 [ C or U ] a legally
accepted relationship
between two people in which
they live together, or the
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results in this: They had a
long and happy marriage.

MARRIAGE | meaning in the
Cambridge English Dictionary
A commonly accepted and
encompassing definition of
marriage is the following: a
formal union and social and
legal contract between two
individuals that unites
their lives legally,
economically, and
emotionally. The contractual
marriage agreement usually
implies that the couple has
legal obligations to each
other throughout their lives
or until they decide to
divorce.
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Marriage has its origins in
the Latin word ‘matrimoniu’
meaning ‘mother’ and ‘the
action, state or condition’.
This then became the Old
French word ‘matremoinme’
which developed into the
Middle English word
‘maraige’. The original word
could be used as a noun for
husband in male form or wife
in female form 2.

The meaning of marriage -
what does it mean today ...
Marriage definition,
(broadly) any of the diverse
forms of interpersonal union
established in various parts
of the world to form a
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recognized legally,
religiously, or socially,
granting the participating
partners mutual conjugal
rights and responsibilities
and including, for example,
opposite-sex marriage, same-
sex marriage, plural
marriage, and arranged
marriage: Anthropologists
say that some type of
marriage has been found in
every known human society
since ancient times.

Marriage | Definition of
Marriage at Dictionary.com
The meaning of marriage is
to become one Another facet
of the true meaning of
marriage is that one plus

Page 9/18



Where To Download The
Meaning Of Marriage By
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blending of two lives on
every level, the most
obvious of which is
physical, where sexual
intimacy creates profound
bonds as the marriage is
consummated. And, this is
the most important purpose
of marriage.

5 Facets of the True Meaning
of Marriage
Preview — The Meaning of
Marriage by Timothy J.
Keller. The Meaning of
Marriage Quotes Showing 1-30
of 209. “To be loved but not
known is comforting but
superficial. To be known and
not loved is our greatest
fear. But to be fully known
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lot like being loved by God.

The Meaning of Marriage
Quotes by Timothy J. Keller
Keller writes, concerning
the meaning of marriage,
that "It is for helping each
other to become our future
glory-selves, the new
creations that God will
eventually make us." More
than this, Keller (in
Chapter 6) relates marriage
not only to "the dance of
the Trinity" but also to
Christ's love of the
stranger (Chapter 5).

Amazon.com: The Meaning of
Marriage: Facing the ...
Christians believe that
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one that should not be taken
for granted. It is the right
atmosphere to engage in
sexual relations and to
build a family life. Getting
married...

BBC - Religions -
Christianity: Marriage and
weddings
There has never been a
marriage book like The
Meaning of Marriage. Based
on the acclaimed sermon
series by New York Times
bestselling author Timothy
Keller, this book shows
everyone -- Christians,
skeptics, singles, long-time
married couples, and those
about to be engaged -- the
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should be according to the
Bible.

The Meaning of Marriage
(2011 edition) | Open
Library
Marriage, also called
matrimony or wedlock, is a
culturally recognised union
between people, called
spouses, that establishes
rights and obligations
between them, as well as
between them and their
children, and between them
and their in-laws. The
definition of marriage
varies around the world, not
only between cultures and
between religions, but also
throughout the history of
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Marriage - Wikipedia
Marriage means two become
one. Sticking with the theme
of two people becoming one,
marriage means blending two
lives into one. Read (Five
Signs That You Need Couple’s
Counseling) The most obvious
thing you may think of is
the physical, sexual
intimacy. This can create a
profound bond between two
people, when the marriage is
consummated.

The True Meaning of
Marriage: 5 Marriage
Definition Explained
Marriage is the intimate
union and equal partnership
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comes to us from the hand of
God, who created male and
female in his image, so that
they might become one body
and might be fertile and
multiply (See Genesis
chapters 1 and 2).

Meaning and Purpose - For
Your Marriage
The Meaning of Marriage
(Paperback) - Timothy Keller
- 10ofThose.com In previous
books respected New York
pastor and bestselling
author Timothy Keller has
looked at such diverse and
topical subjects as the
existence of God, our n

The Meaning of Marriage
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Legal Definition of
marriage. 1 : the state of
being united to a person as
spouse in a legal,
consensual, and contractual
relationship recognized and
sanctioned by and
dissolvable only by law —
see also divorce,Obergefell
v. Hodges — compare civil
union.

Marriage | Definition of
Marriage by Merriam-Webster
The couple is married in the
eyes of God when the
physical union is
consummated through sexual
intercourse. The couple is
married in the eyes of God
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married. The couple is
married in the eyes of God
after they have participated
in a formal religious
wedding ceremony. The Bible
Defines Marriage as a
Covenant

What Is the Definition of
Marriage in the Bible?
The Meaning of Marriage
clearly expressed the
Biblical basis for Marriage,
the underlying truth that
marriage is a picture of the
intimate relationship
between Christ and the
church and that as we serve
one another in our married
relationships we serve The
Lord Jesus and encourage
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